From:

To: East Anglia ONE North

Cc: East Anglia Two

Subject: ATTN: RYND SMITH - OPEN FLOOR HEARINGS OCT 7-9TH
Date: 28 September 2020 12:46:48

Dear Mr Smith,

The issues concerning SPR, EA1 North and EA2 are too momentous to East Suffolk
residents to be consigned to an online presentation.

Therefore, a Public forum to state the varied viewpoints is essential and the least
we, as local residents should expect. So, please take advantage of Scottish
Power Renewables booking at Snape Maltings, as indicated by Mr. Robert Innes,
and hold all hearings there starting with the Open Floor Hearings on 7, 8 and 9
October.

We already know that Snape Concert Hall is capable of seating 150 people
socially distanced and can accommodate more should it be required. Their ushers
efficiently and safely guide people to their seats and back out again at the end.
Face masks are worn at all times.

We entreat you as the Lead Examining Inspector, to permit this event to happen at
Snape.

Yours sincerely,

lain J. L Brown
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